Adair Rural Fire Protection
Budget Committee Meeting
Adair Rural Fire Station Adair Village, Oregon

May 20,2025

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 p.m. by Vice-President Erin Scott

Those present were:

Board Members: Committee Members:

Becky Meria Barbara Lower (2025}

Erin Scott Mark Yeager (By Zoom and telephone} {2026
Fran Harris 2027)

Cliff Adams (2026)
Charla Larkin (2026)
Elizabeth Patte (2025-2026-2027)
Others:
Fire Chief — Aaron Harris

Erin Scott called for nominations for president of the Budget Committee. Mark Yeager
nominated Erin Scott, Fran Harris seconded and the vote which was taken was unanimous by those
present.

Erin Scott called for nominations for secretary of the Budget Committee. Becky Merja nominated
Fran Harris, Charla Larkin seconded and the vote which was taken was unanimous by those present.

President Erin Scott introduced Chief Aaron Harris to present the budget. Chief Harris showed a
video of the activities in the department in the last vear.

Chief Harris then presented the budget document and explained changes that had been made
from the last budget for this budget. He answered questions from the members. He also explained the
goals he has for the department in the next few years.

At 7:55 the internet failed, and we were not able to hear Mark Yeager but he could still see and
hear the proceedings so he was put on speaker phone to participate.

Mark Yeager moved to adopt the budget as presented. Fran Harris seconded that motion. A
vote was taken and passed unanimously by those present.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted

Frances l. Harris, Secretary



